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SGX provides further responses to FIRB on ASX-SGX merger proposal  
 
ASX Limited (ASX) advises that Singapore Exchange Limited (SGX) has today provided further written responses 
to the Foreign Investment Review Board in connection with the ASX-SGX merger proposal.  SGX has not 
amended the terms of the proposed merger.   
 
ASX and SGX believe that the merger proposal would result in significant benefits for Australia and Singapore, 
market users and the shareholders of ASX and SGX. 
 
 
Amanda J Harkness 
Group General Counsel & Company Secretary  
 
 
Further information:  
 
Media 
Matthew Gibbs 
Manager, Corporate Relations  
Tel: +612 9227 0218  
Email: matthew.gibbs@asx.com.au 
 

Analysts 
Ramy Aziz 
Chief Financial Officer 
Tel: +61 2 9227 0027 
Email: ramy.aziz@asx.com.au 
 

Leeanne Bland 
Corporate Relations Executive 
Tel: +612 9227 0410 
Email: leeanne.bland@asx.com.au

Rachel Cooper 
Investor Relations Executive 
Tel: +61 2 9227 0835 
Email: rachel.cooper@asx.com.au 
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